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Information Sought in Death of William Oehling 

 
  Aberdeen, MD – The Aberdeen Police Department is asking for the public’s assistance 

in identifying the circumstances surrounding the death of fifty-five-year-old William 

Oehling.  

 

Mr. Oehling’s body was found inside a vacant home on Northeast Road in 

Aberdeen on September 14, 2023. He was taken to the Office of the Chief Medical 

Examiner, who was unable to determine the manner of his death. The Aberdeen Police 

Department urges anyone with information to contact Detective Lightner at 410-272-

2121, option #3, or clightner@aberdeenmd.gov.  
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